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Life in all its Fullness


15th June 2022





Dear Parent/Carer

Sports Day

With Birmingham hosting the Commonwealth Games this year, we have decided to hold our own Commonwealth themed Sports Day for Reception and Key Stage 1 on Wednesday, 29th June 2022, to which you are invited.  It will undoubtedly be a joyful occasion in which we can all demonstrate our values of love and kindness as we cheer on the children (and each other!) as they live life in all its fullness by competing in a range of different events.  

Please ensure that your child has their full PE kit in school that day.  If the weather is fine, they can bring a sun hat/ cap to wear on the field.  You may also wish to apply sun cream before they come to school. 

The school gates will open at 1.30pm - could you please make you way to the field where you can wait for the children to arrive in time for the first race which is scheduled for 1.45pm.  The field will be set up for activities with a boundary for parents to stand in to watch.  There will be 8 events in total; including 2 Parent/Carer races, so don’t forget your trainers! 

We expect the races to finish by 3pm.  Once the children have returned to their classrooms for refreshments and to collect their belongings you can take them home.  Please allow time for the children to leave the field first and then make your way to classroom door for collection, as usual.  

We look forward to seeing you all on the 29th June.  If we have to cancel due to the weather, our reserve date is Wednesday, 13th July.

Kind regards


Kate Jones
Assistant Headteacher
   








hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love


















hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love








respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love



New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU
Tele:  0121 675 8700  
Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Head of School:  Mark Carr



This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment
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